K SA Parks Committee

December Meeting Summary
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KINGWOOD

The following is a summary of the December 2013 KSA Parks Committee meeting proceedings
based on notes taken by the KSA Parks Committee chairman. This summary is intended to help
keep the community associations, and thus KSA residents better informed of KSA activities.
THESE ARE NOT OFFICIAL MEETING MINUTES.

The KSA Parks Committee met in the South Woodland Hills Community Room on Thursday, December
5, 2013

As of November 30, total park expenditures were $83,605 under budget. The entryways were $640 over
budget.

The committee approved a motion to spend $24,000 from approved tree removal reserve funds to chip
branches and small logs and knock down log piles left by CenterPoint tree crews in Deer Ridge Park.
Another motion for up to $1,600 to replace a damaged electrical pole and electrical connection work at
the north edge of Deer Ridge Park was approved. A broken live electrical wire on the ground was
discovered in the park. The situation was corrected.

The River Grove Park boat ramp dredging operation has been completed, and the boat ramp is open.
The dredged material in the parking lot is expected to be removed during the week of December 8,
weather permitting. Work on reconstituting the disc golf course has begun. The committee approved a
motion for $6,040 to purchase and install Tornado playground equipment and a motion for up to $6,100 to
purchase additional adult fithess equipment.

After much discussion, the committee approved a motion to ask the KSA Board to transfer unspent 2013
park funds to the Major Project Fund, with half designated for tree removal and half for a new restroom at
the south end of Deer Ridge Park.

Respectfully submitted
December 6, 2013
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Richard P. McGucken, Chairman
KSA Parks Committee




